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Meyer House Care Home residents take their first selfies

In honour of World Photography Day on Wednesday 19 August, we had fun with our residents taking selfies here at Meyer

House Care Home.

For most of our ladies and gents, this was the first time they had attempted to take one themselves, and we think you'll agree they

did a great job!

Well done everyone!
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